The COVID-19 health crisis has had a major impact on the lives of all Richmond residents. In times like
these it is important to ensure that you, your family, and your neighbors are staying safe and healthy.

The simplest thing anyone can do to help is to check-in on neighbors to be sure they are safe and ask if
they need anything; using proper social distancing of course.

The Town or Richmond has established a web page where you can find COVID-19 related information
such as updates on municipal operations, a volunteer sign up form, a way to request assistance from a
local volunteer, and a list of resources for other needs.

This page is located at richmondvt.gov under the “About” tab inthe top navigation.

If you need assistance but do not have a way to access our web page, please call the Town Office at
802-434-2221. Due to the “Stay Home. Stay Safe.” Executive Order this phone may not be answered all
the time, so please leave a message and someone will call you back.

Remember, stay home, stay safe, and stay healthy.



